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Dear Co-Chairs McLain and Gorsek, Vice Chairs Boshart-Davis and Starr, and 

members of the committee: 

 

My name is Gordon Molitor. I live in Portland.  

 

First of all, I want to thank you for all the hard work that you have put into this 

important Bill.  

 

I’m testifying today in general support of the Bill and asking you to make several 

changes to make the Bill advance our climate goals and improve our public 

transportation. 

 

Please fully fund programs that Improve air quality and lower pollution by funding 

clean transportation programs to help low-income Oregonians purchase electric 

vehicles, put more clean, zero-emission trucks on our roads, and expand charging 

infrastructure statewide. 

 

Please fully fund programs that expand safe streets, public transit and passenger rail.   

These programs save Oregonians money on gas, parking, and car maintenance, and 

make our communities more livable.  

 

Please pass a transportation bill that builds a future where every Oregonian has 

access to safe, reliable, and sustainable transportation options. I urge you to pass a 

transportation package this session that moves Oregon forward. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Gordon Molitor 

Portland, OR 

 


